St Margaret's at Hasbury Church of England Primary School and Nursery

Hagley Road, Halesowen, West Midlands B63 4QD

Headteacher: Mrs S Shepherd





23rd September 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

Yours sincerely,

We would like to invite you into school on Thursday 3rd October 3.30-4.00pm to hear Heather Jeavons from the local Dudley Grid for Learning group speak to you about how you can support your child to stay safe online.

Please fill in the slip below and return it to school as soon as possible, so that we have an indication of how many parents would like to attend. Heather has said that children are welcome to join the session if you need to bring them to the session.

Mrs Hill
Deputy Headteacher
E-Safety Parent Talk 3rd October 3.30pm-4.00pm
Name of child:
I would like to attend the E-Safety session on 3rd October. []
No. of people attending:
Signature:
Date:





www.hasbury.dudley.sch.uk





